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Dear Parents,


Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas holiday and are ready for the term ahead!


The following information will explain the plans for Cherry Class over the next two terms.


Curriculum


Our first topic of the year is D&T based. We will be looking at Healthy Eating and eventually designing and making our own savory snacks! If you think you have any information or books on Healthy Eating, then please send them in (named in some way) for the children to share with the class.


Other subjects, such as English and art will be linked to our topic where this is appropriate. Our first English unit – Traditional Tales: Fairy Tales will be based on Shrek. English and maths will be taught daily in accordance with the New National Curriculum.


After the half term break we will explore another History topic, this time we will look at Mayan Civilization. 


In PE we are lucky enough to take part in Judo lessons again – these will take place on Thursday afternoons and will run up to Easter for our class. Our other PE lesson will be on Tuesdays, however the odd couple may be on a Friday. Hockey sessions on a Tuesday will be with Mrs Hams. Please ensure that children have appropriate PE kit on these days. As the weather is colder now, children will require jumpers, tracksuit bottoms and suitable footwear for the field. 


RE units leading up to Easter will both be Christianity based. During the first one we will explore ‘How did Jesus heal people?’ and in the build up to Easter we will think about the meaning of Good Friday. 


Following on from our successful Computing sessions, creating animations using Scratch, we will now begin to fix bugs in computer programs. As Digital Leaders we will continue to use iPads in subjects across the curriculum to enhance our learning. We will also start to use our Class Blog more regularly – please check it out and leave some comments for us to respond to! 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.cherryclass20142015.wordpress.com" �http://www.cherryclass20142015.wordpress.com�


 Homework


All children are expected to read at home at least 3 times a week. If this is completed and an adult from home signs their diary the children will receive a success stamp on a Friday. It is very important at this age that children read alongside adults so they can improve their fluency and confidence. It will also allow the children to discuss the content of their books. 


English and Maths homework will be given out on a Friday, to be handed in the following Thursday. Weekly spellings will be given out on a Friday to be tested the following Friday. If children score 10 out of 10 in 3 consecutive weeks they will receive a success stamp on a Friday. In addition, the children should be learning times tables and related division facts continually as they work towards improving their results in our termly multiplication awards. The Mathletics website is a great resource to aid with this – usernames and passwords are written in their homework diaries.


If you can spare any time to help out in class, whether it is to hear readers or assist in D&T lessons, please let me know. Any help is very much appreciated. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.


Many thanks for your continued support.


Yours sincerely,


Miss Duffy
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Key Dates for Cherry Class.


Tuesday – PE lesson.


Thursday – English and Maths homework due in. Judo lesson.


Friday – Spelling Test and Homework Diaries checked for success stamps. New homework given out. PE lessons some weeks.


* Reading books and diaries needed in school every day.
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